
Dear JCCR Committee Staff JCCR Committee Staff, 
 
Dear Co-chairs Dembrow and Power, and members of the committee,  
 
Oregon has the opportunity take a bold step in the fight against climate change.  
 
House Bill 2020, the Clean Energy Jobs bill, is an exciting proposal. It has the potential to drive down 
statewide climate pollution and invest in communities across the state-- leading to clean energy 
strategies that create jobs, support clean air and healthy forests, and focus resources in communities 
most impacted by climate change including communities of color and low-income communities.  
 
As you consider amendments to the bill, a strong Clean Energy Jobs bill will:  
 
• Reduce emissions quickly to meet Oregon science-based climate goals for 2035 and 2050  
• Hold large polluters accountable  
• Invest in clean energy projects in communities across the state, and  
• Ensure a majority of investments benefit the communities most impacted by climate change.  
 
At the same time, there should be no rollbacks to any of our existing environmental programs in the 
process.  
 
Thank you for your commitment to a healthy future for Oregonians. 
 
Sincerely,  
Rachel Philips  
3656 SE 77th ave 
Portland, OR 97206  
 


